
Make Sure You’re Ready for the  
U.S. Trustee’s Roll Out of Zoom for all  

Chapter 7 Section 341(a) Meetings!  

Join us on March 26, 2021, at noon for a 1-hour  
informational session about the April 2021 transition  

from telephonic to Zoom chapter 7 Section 341(a)  
meetings in the Eastern Division, which will remain  

in place until in-person meetings are resumed.  

The discussion will address a variety of topics, including  
why the transition to Zoom; how to register for a  

Zoom 341(a) meeting; how to properly identify yourself  
on a Zoom 341(a) meeting; and other important topics. 

 

 


